
IN CONJUCTION WITH VINTON CONSTRUCTION, MEMBERS OF THE VILLAGE OF
MISHICOT, MISHICOT AREA GROWTH & IMPROVEMENT COMMITTEE AND MISHICOT
COMMUNITY ATHLETIC COMPLEX (MCAC) HELD A GROUND BREAK CEREMONY
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 9TH.

OFFICIAL GROUNDBREAKING WAS STARTED BY VINTON CONSTRUCTION ON
NOVEMBER 6TH.  “THE VILLAGE HAS BEEN WORKING ON THIS PROJECT FOR  OVER 5
YEARS AND ITS GREAT TO SEE THE PROJECT BECOME A REALITY, “ STATED VILLAGE
PRESIDENT, BERNIE SAMZ.

MCAC CHAIRMAN, BOB SHIMEK, NOTED, “I WOULD LIKE TO THANK EVERYONE ON THE
COMMITEE FOR ALL THEIR DEDICATION TO THE PROJECT, AND THANK ALL OUR
SUPPORTERS THAT DONATED SO FAR. THIS WILL BE A GREAT ADDITION TO THE
COMMUNITY.  IT WILL PROVIDE A BEAUTIFUL PLACE FOR MANY CHILDREN AND
ADULTS TO GATHER AND HAVE FUN.  WE ARE GOING TO NEED MORE SUPPORT AND
DONATIONS TO COMPLETE THIS DREAM.  WE ARE ALWAYS LOOKING FOR SOME
PEOPLE TO HELP IN ANY WAY POSSIBLE.”

OUR NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD DECEMBER 13TH AT 6PM IN THE BACK ROOM OF
THE DETOUR BAR & GRILL. 
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From left to right: Chad Heydruk, Kay Benzinger, Roger Sinkula, Brooke Gauger, Gretchen Adair,
Dan Nejedlo, Chuck Finnel, Dawn Shimek, Crystal Wood, Don Rabitz, Bob Shimek, Bernie Samz,

John Tulachka, Kathy Reissmann, Theresa Becker, Al Beranek


